
 
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  
Sent: Tuesday, 14 August 2018 3:06 PM 

To: 'Abha Devasia'; Chambers - Asbury DP; 'Stephen Smith'; Motti, Eric; 'Ben Rogers'; 'Larsen, Inez' 

Cc: zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au; Ashvini Ambihaipahar; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2017/56 - Sugar Industry Award 2010  

 
Dear Parties,  
 
The Deputy President will grant the parties an extension as requested, for the report back document 
to be provided by 4.00pm Friday 24 August 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
CALLUM YOUNG 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury   
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel 07 3028 7812 
Fax 07 3000 0388 
chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two 
66 Eagle Street  Brisbane  Qld  4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane 4001 
 
 
 
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 14 August 2018 2:10 PM 

To: Chambers - Asbury DP; 'Stephen Smith'; Motti, Eric; 'Ben Rogers'; 'Larsen, Inez' 
Cc: zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au; Ashvini Ambihaipahar 

Subject: AM2017/56 - Sugar Industry Award 2010  

 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter and to the ongoing discussion between the parties regarding the tool 
allowance.  The parties are having discussions and endeavouring to reach agreement. By consent, 
the parties seek an extension until next Friday, being 24 August 2018. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Abha Devasia  
Research Officer 
Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 

 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1540 
m.0425784811   
w. www.amwu.org.au 
 
 

mailto:zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au
mailto:chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au
mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au
mailto:zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au
mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au
http://www.amwu.org.au/

